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Community Day
We are proud to be a part of Community Day on Saturday, September 6,
2025 starting at 10:00 AM. All students are welcome to come and help
represent our studio! We will be doing demonstrations of patterns, board
breaking, and kicking targets. Please be in full uniform or wear your school
shirts and show them off with pride. Be sure to invite friends and family to stop
by our booth and see what you already know is awesome!

Belt Testing
Our next Belt Testing will be held on Saturday, September 20, 2025 at 10:30
AM. This is an important milestone for all students, so please make sure your
testing booklets are returned to the studio by Wednesday, September 17. In
preparation, board breaking practice will take place during your regularly
scheduled ranked classes during the week of September 15. This will ensure
everyone feels confident and ready.

Movie Night & Nerf War – Fundraiser for Mikey
Join us for an exciting Movie Night & Nerf War on Friday, September 12,
2025, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM. This is not just a fun social event, but also a
special fundraiser to support Mikey as he prepares to travel to Croatia this
October to represent us in the Taekwon-Do World Championship. Bring your
Nerf blasters, enjoy the movie, and help us cheer Mikey on his journey!

Tournament



Our next Tournament is coming soon! All applications along with cash
payments are due by Saturday, September 6. The tournament itself will be
held on Saturday, September 27, 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for
students to showcase their skills, gain experience, and represent our studio
with pride.

New Spirit Wear!
We are excited to announce that new school spirit wear is coming soon!
Pre-order your T-shirts, hoodies, backpacks, and hats now. Show your
United Taekwon-Do pride inside and outside the studio!

Class Cancellation Notice
Please note that all classes are cancelled on Friday, September 19, 2025.
Sabumnim will be attending a Cancer Fundraiser. Thank you for your
understanding and support.

Training Reminder
Now that summer is over, it’s time for everyone to get back on track with
training! Students should be attending class at least 2 days a week, and
preferably 3 days a week whenever possible. Remember that class
requirements vary by belt rank, so make sure you are attending your required
classes to stay on schedule for promotions.

Stay strong, stay focused, and let’s make September
a great month at United Taekwon-Do Studio!


